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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Swimming P-6 
Tuesdays until 27.11.12 
 

Saturday 27th October 
Working Bee 
 
Wed 31st October 
Grade 6 Carnival 
 
Prep 2013  Transition 
Tuesday 30th October 
11.45-1.00pm 
 
Tuesday 13th November 
11.45 – 1.00pm 
 
 

Tuesday 27th November 
11.45-1.00pm 
 
 

Monday 10th December 
Prep Parent Info. 
Evening 7-8.00pm 
 
 

Tuesday 11thDecember 
Year 7 Orientation Day 
Prep Orientation  Day 
 
Thurs 13thDecember 
Year 6 Graduation 

 

Working Bee 
 

Saturday 27th October 2012 
9.00am – 2.00pm  

 

We would like to invite all members of our 
community to support our Working Bee this 
Saturday. Bring along – spades, wheelbarrows, lots 
of energy and gardening gloves (if you have them). 
All participants will be well fed with a sausage sizzle. 
Tea, coffee and soft drinks will also be provided. 
All participants will have their name in a raffle draw 
– the winner receiving a prize to the value of $50.00 
This will be a great way to get some of our outside 
areas tidy, cleaned up and looking fresh. 
I look forward to seeing you on Saturday. 
 
 

 
Cheryl Van Deursen - Principal 
 
 

Working Bee – Saturday 27th October, 2012 
 

Family name:____________________________________ 
 

Child & Home Group:  ____________________________ 
 
                  We will be assisting at the working bee. 

     We will NOT be assisting at the working bee. 
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1st Russell 
 
2nd Cameron & 
 Bakewell 
 
3rd Childers 

Congratulations 
Russell 
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SCHOOL NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 

 
CURRICULUM NEWS 

 
$$$ 
$$$ 

 
 
 
 
 

Student 
Birthdays 
To students 

who 
celebrate 

their 
birthdays 
this week 

 
Holley B. 
 
Angela M. 
 
Chris D. 
 
Brodie E. 
 
Joshua U-J. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts 

this week! 

Grade Student For being 

Prep PER Saxon M. Supportive 

Prep PAS Kynan G. Co-operative 

Junior LB Brodie W. Co-operative 

Junior HM Tyla S. Persistence 

Junior MC Joshua M. Responsible 

Middle MR  Maggie P. Supportive 

Middle NJ Chris S. Responsible 

Middle MD Logan H. Respectful 

Middle BA Hayden L. Responsible 

Senior IW Shanay M. Responsible 

Senior GA Will S. Responsible 

Senior GR Jordan M. Creative 

Senior RP Makenzie P. Responsible 

Art Amity N. 
(MBA) 

Creative 

P.E. Davahntay W-K 
(SRP) 

Confident 

Personal Dev Brianna L. 
(SGA) 

Organised 

Admin. Lincoln K. 
(PER) 

Persistence 

Leadership   

 

 
We will be sending 2013 book list packs home with students soon. The lists will need to be returned to school this 
year so they can be processed by the supplier. Our book selling day is scheduled for:  

Thursday 24th January 2013 10.00am – 2.00pm. 
The book lists are compiled by our teaching staff, to ensure that all students have the necessary equipment and 
supplies to support their learning. 
There are changes to EMA payments for 2013, so if you are eligible for EMA assistance, it is important that you are 
aware of these changes. A letter explaining the changes will be sent out to our school community shortly. 

 

 
The results for the Australian Mathematics Competition have arrived at school. We had 41 children enter the 
competition. Four children achieved a Distinction (Top 15% of all participants), five children achieved a Credit 
(Top 50% of all participants), 15 children achieved a Proficiency Award and 17 children achieved a 
Participation Award. 
Distinction:  Sen S. Brooke J. Lauren T. Lexus T. 
Credit:   Josh L. Christopher S. Shahid S. Stephen S. Chantal R. 
I would like to thank the children for representing our school in this International Competition. Children should 
be very proud of their achievements. 
Greg Parsons  
                
 

 
 
MEDICATION: 

If your child requires 
medication during the day 
you must complete a 
Medication Permission Form 
which is available at the 
office.  The medication 
needs to be clearly labelled 
with your child’s name and 
grade.  Please note the 
school cannot administer 
medication without a 
completed permission form. 
 
There are still some EMA 
cheques waiting for 
collection at the office. 
 
NAPLAN test results for 
Grade 3 and 5 students are 
available to be collected by 
parents or guardians from 
the office. 
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STUDENT NEWS 

 MIDDLE SCHOOL CAMP 
Last term, the Middle School went on their annual Camp. This year we bussed off to Forest 
Lodge Farm in Yarram. We had such a great time! There were lots of activities to do including 
archery, bush cooking, Frisbee golf, the giant swing, the flying fox and playing on the hay bales! 
We also met Angelina the pig, as well as Salt and Pepper – the resident alpacas. Everyone had 
so much fun, even the teachers! We want to say a BIG thank you to Mr Peel, Miss Armstrong, 
Miss Radford, Miss Bonici, Miss O’Callaghan, and Rachel Newton for giving up their time to 
come and help us on camp. We can’t wait until next year! 

 
Bailey rocking the Giant Swing! 

 

   
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

Tess perfecting her archery skills! 
 

                 Courtney showing her talent! 
    
     

  
 
 
 
 Justin hanging out on the hay bales!                                                    Ronan – just hanging around  
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Thank-you to all the families who have shopped at the 
Good Guys and brought in their Cranbourne Cash 
vouchers – congratulations to those families who had 
members of their extended family also shop and collect 
vouchers. 
 

 
 

Thank you to the families who 
continue to shop at Ritchie’s 
and use the benefit card.  The 
school continues to receive 
donations from the fundraising 
program. 
 

School Uniform 
A reminder to our school community that the school uniform is going through a 
transition and the following items are to be phased out by the end of 2012. 

- Yellow polo shirts 

- Cobalt pants 

Please also note that leggings, jeans and netball skirts are not part of our 
school uniform – girls are permitted to wear navy blue shorts, long navy pants or 
navy blue winter calottes (with navy stockings) with polo shirt in Term 2 & 3, or 
a summer dress in term 1 & 4. 
 

If you are intending to purchase a new uniform, we suggest waiting for the new 
printed stock with our new logo. 

 

2013 - Intention of Enrolment 
 
My child/ren are current students at In 2013 my child/ren will be  
Cranbourne Primary School.   attending(please identify school  

for 2013 below) 
Child’s name                 2012                         
 

___________________ Home Group ____       ________________________ 
 
___________________ Home Group ____       ________________________ 
 
___________________ Home Group ____     _________________________ 
 
___________________ Home Group ____     _________________________ 
 
___________________ Home Group ____     _________________________ 
 

 
 
 


